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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Thomas Gautier

Date:

07/15/2015


Subject:
Council of Chapter Presidents, Chair
Since the NADE Mid-Year Board Meeting in February, I have continued to work with David Smelser, NADE Webmaster. I have provided information pertaining to changes of chapter presidents and chapter contact, in order to maintain current updates in the section “Directory of State Chapter Contacts” on the NADE Website.
I attended the NADE Mid-Year Board Meeting held in Baltimore, MD 02/26/15 – 02/28/15.

In April, I forwarded information to all of the Chapter Presidents on behalf of Thomas Gautier (THADE) for the annual Organ Donor Awareness Contest.
I forwarded information to all chapter presidents on behalf of NADE President, Jeff Price, in regards to updates within the organization.  In addition, I forwarded information for Communications Director, Korin Gary, pertaining to new PowerPoints and information on ways to recruit and retain NADE members.  
June was National Disability Professionals Week, in which I forwarded information on behalf of Melissa Williamson (AADE) about the NADE NDPW Contest.  We encouraged all chapters to participate and submit entries for the annual recognition of the best events.
In July, I forwarded information to all the chapter presidents on behalf of the Oregon chapter to promote the NADE National Training Conference and request all chapters to bring two door prizes and one silent auction item.
Thank you for the opportunity to serve as chairperson of this committee. It has been a pleasure and great learning experience for me to represent all the chapter presidents on the NADE Board. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Thomas Gautier

Council of Chapter Presidents, Chair
